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Product Change Notification 

Date: Nov 25th, 2015 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Thank you for choosing KYOCERA as your LCD solution provider. We appreciate the opportunity to 

support your business. This letter is to provide you a material change for quality improvement in many of 

the standard products. 

 

1. Reason for the ECN: 

Two pieces of tape are used to affix protective film on the LCD surface. We will change the tape to a 

stronger version that will help prevent the protective film moving in handling or process at customer side. 

Current version: white tape     change to New version: Blue tape 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Part Number: 

LCDs with part number starts with “TCG”, “STCG”, “T-55785”, “T-55786”, “T-55787”, “T-55788”. 

 

3. Schedule: 

We will switch to the new tape once the stock of current tape depleted. Our estimation is within one month. 

 

Thank you in advance for your understanding and your cooperation. If you have any questions, please 

contact your KYOCERA sales representative. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

KYOCERA Industrial Ceramics Inc 

Display Division  


